I hope you’re well. I’d like to step down from the Environment SPC in favour of Cllr O’Connell and to let you know that I’ll be seeking to take over the Arts SPC Chair from Cllr Duff in the New Year subject to the approval of full council. I’d be very grateful if that could be included on the agenda for December. I’m on leave now for a week but contactable sporadically if there are any issues.

Many thanks and have a lovely weekend

Alan
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